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Payment Integrity Updates to Provider Manuals 

 

 

Effective Date: Oct. 1, 2022 

 

Health Plans Affected: Johns Hopkins Advantage MD, Johns Hopkins Employer Health Programs 

(EHP), Priority Partners, Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan (USFHP)  

 

Type of Change: Policy 

 

Explanation of Change:  

 

The Johns Hopkins HealthCare Payment Integrity department works to identify, recover and prevent 

inaccurate, erroneous and/or fraudulent claims payments through numerous activities during the life 

cycle of a claim. We have added a new section to the claims and billing section of the provider manuals 

to clarify the recoupment, offset and adjustment of erroneous payments by the JHHC Payment Integrity 

department. 

 

Access the latest versions of the JHHC provider manuals.  

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/resources_guidelines/manuals.html

